
Comrades, our chapter has the honor of hosting the District meeting on 5 March, 2011.

We are all encouraged to attend this meeting.  We are also encouraged to “show our colors” by wearing 
our caps and vests at this and all meetings.

More details will be available at the regular meeting on Feb. 28, 2011 at 7pm...See you then


